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I am for LD 968. I am a lobster fisherman. I keep in contact with other fisherman. The
only people that have contact with the commissioner or the governor is in some type 
of administration so as late person, we do not have a choice I believe that there should
be more than one commissioner and I also believe that Fisheries should have some 
say 


